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Notice 

Feedback on VBLN (Resources, Services, and Facilities) from Visva-Bharati Fraternity. 

 

Visva-Bharati Library is inviting the attention of all the Faculty Members, Officers, Staff, 

Scholars, Students, and Temporary Members to submit their valuable feedback for the year 

2022-23 on the Resources, Facilities, and Services of the Visva-Bharati Library Network 

(VBLN). 

One may submit the response either through the link or QR code given below; 

Link: https://forms.gle/QN3SQrdcdEiqGVoLA 

 

 

 

 

Further, the same is available on the Library Website and will be sent to through mail as well 

as WhatsApp group. 

Directors/ Principals of all Bhavana/ Centre, HODs, Faculty Members of all Departments of 

Visva-Bharati are requested to share this information among the Scholars and Students to 

submit their response. 

In charge of all the Sectional Libraries is requested to do the needful for wide circulation 

among the stakeholders.   

All concerned are requested to submit their response at the earliest, which has immense value 

to customize the better library services.  

If already submitted the feedback,  then please ignore this notice. 

 

 
(Nimai Chand Saha) 

University Librarian (Acting) 

Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan  
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